
A Message from Waltz Golf Farm 

This Year…Our SHOW is a SHOW of Support! 

Firework Mask Fundraiser for Limerick Fire Department! 

         

Due to the Covid -19 crisis and the restrictions for large gatherings imposed by the state of Pennsylvania, 

Waltz Golf Farm is sorry to announce that our July 4th Fireworks Show will be cancelled. 

We know this is a beloved event for many in our community so this certainly is disappointing news. 

You should know that for the past 26 years we have loved doing our Free Fireworks Show and we are 

heartbroken that we are unable to put it on this year.  

What you may not know, is that our Fireworks Show is also a huge fundraiser for our Limerick Fire 

Department. They direct traffic and park the cars for our event every year for a donation from the public.    

This revenue is critical to them and their operation and this year it will be completely lost.  

As a community let’s come together and help. Since we can’t SEE fireworks this year…Let’s WEAR Fireworks! 

Waltz Golf Farm will be selling beautiful washable and reversible FIREWORK patterned masks in adult and kid 

sizes now through July 4th. These masks are handmade by local resident Lori Gappa, a dear pal of Waltz Golf 

Farm who also happens to have mad sewing skills! 

 ALL PROCEEDS will go to the Limerick Fire Department 

You can purchase these masks at Waltz Golf Farm and Turtle Creek Golf Course.  

Suggested Donation 

$8 for adult size                                                  

$5 for child size 

We may not have a show, but we can certainly show the 

Limerick Fire Department we appreciate what they do! 

Get yours today…while supplies last!!! 

For more info call 610 489 7859 


